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1. Why is a new valuation of USS needed? 

 

 

2. Shouldn’t the valuation be delayed because of Covid-19? 

 

 

3. What are the proposed contribution rates for the 2020 
valuation? 

 

 

 

4. Why are the potential contribution rates so high? 



 

 

 

5. What is the ‘covenant’ and why is it weaker this time?   

 

 

6. What is required for a ‘strong’ covenant? 



 

 

 

 

7. Why have employers not yet agreed to the covenant supporting 
measures? 

 

 

8. Will employers and members have to pay much higher 
contributions? 

 

 

9. Can employers afford to pay much higher levels of 
contributions? 



 

 

 

10. Will employers propose to close the defined benefit section of 
the scheme? 

 

 

11. What has changed in the valuation methodology? 

 



 

12. What was the outcome of the tripartite talks between USS, 
UUK, and UCU? 

 

 
 
13. What will happen next? 
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